
 
T h e C h e s t e r 
Historical Society is 
d e l i g h t e d t o 
announce that we 
h a v e r e c e i v e d 
p e r m i s s i o n t o 
produce,  

2nd edition prints of the 

1915 Erie Railroad Station 
originally painted in 1990 by Mr. Thomas LaBarbera. 

This edition is limited 50 unframed prints. 
Our sincerest thanks go to Mae Malarski and Tom LaBarbera, Jr., Tom's children, 
for their thoughtfulness in allowing us to recreate this wonderful piece in celebration 
of the 100th anniversary of the Station's opening. We would also like to thank Robert 
and Carol Klein for agreeing to let us use the original painting as the basis for this 
limited 2nd edition print. The Chester Historical Society is very excited to be able to 
offer this wonderful print. We are taking orders, first come, first 
served, for 50 prints, unframed in the 2x1 foot size, prepaid at 
$45 each. They will be ready for delivery at the Station's anniversary 
celebration on October 25, 2015. 
All proceeds from the sale of the print will go towards our effort to maintain and 
restore the 1915 Erie Railroad Station Museum. 

Order Form: Send $45 for each print ordered to the: 
Number of prints ordered ____ times $45 = _________Amount enclosed 
Name: 
Address: 
Phone/email:

Chester Historical Society 
47 Main Street 
Chester, NY 10918

Orders receive in excess of 
the first 50 will be refunded.


